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Victory for PSA members: 2019/20-learnership group 

appointed permanently as Auxiliary Support Officers at 

DCS 

 

In a significant triumph for PSA members, the Department of Correctional Services (DCS) has agreed to 

permanently appoint the 2019/20-learnership group as Auxiliary Support Officers. This decision comes 

after uncertainty surrounding the end of their learnership contracts on 31 March 2024, with no clear 

communication from the employer regarding their future. The PSA intervened, demanding the permanent 

absorption of these learners, which was met with approval after careful consideration by the DCS 

management. 

 

From 1 April 2024, the learners will effectively transition into permanent roles in the DCS. The PSA 

commits to overseeing the implementation process and keeping members informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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